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 ! starting point 

Our next Starting Point class will be on Sunday, September 20th, at 12:30p. 
This is a great opportunity to find out who we are as a church and to find 
out what your next step should be. There will also be an opportunity to 
become a member. Lunch and childcare are provided. Sign up at the Info 
Center 

connect fair 

On September 27th, we will be having a Connect Fair! This will be a great 
place to find out how you can get connected. You will have the chance to get 
info on serving opportunities in the different ministries here at Eastridge, as 
well as learn more about our community groups and find the right one for 
you! 

women’s bible study – fall topic 

Women’s Bible study will relaunch on October 1st and you have the 
opportunity to help us choose the topic for this fall! There are four options 
available at the Information Center. Stop by, look at the studies, and cast 
your vote. The voting will run through September 6th so feel free to take your 
time to do research and pray about where God is leading the women of 
Eastridge this fall!  

rest stop update 

The Rest Stop for our local police, paramedics, and firefighters has been a 
huge success! Every month, we will update you on what the rest stop needs 
to keep making the space pleasant rest for our community servants. This 
month our top need is water bottles. We are also still happy to collect pre-
packaged snacks, other bottled beverages, caffeinated K-cups, gum/mints, 
etc. If you have questions, please email danae@eastridgechurch.org! 

awana volunteers 

Awana is a program for elementary kids to come to church on Wednesday 
nights and learn more about scripture. We are currently in need of leaders 
for both the 3rd-5th grade boys group and the 3rd-5th grade girls group. This 
would entail listening to the kids recite bible verses and signing them off in 
their handbook. You would also make sure they got to the games and Bible 
story rotations. Weekly or bi-weekly rotations are possible. Sign up at the 
Information Center! 

help in the grounds 

If you are interested in working outdoors, we are looking for some people to 
help pull weeds, trim hedges, and spread some bark throughout the 
property. If you are interested in helping out, sign up at the Information 
Center. 
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